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New York North 
Web Coordinator Report 

(Please save your completed report as a .pdf and email the .pdf to: 
 chairperson@nynafg.com; secretary@nynafg.com and web@nynafg.com) 

 
First Name: Maria  Last Name Initial: S. 
Date: 5/29/25 
Specify Which Report: Spring Assembly 
 
Report: I continue to become familiar with our website and post reports 
and minutes and events.  I also post and email the Northern HiLights 
Newsletter as well as post events and flyers to our Google Calendar.  After 
the Spring Assembly/Convention is complete, we hopefully will have a task 
force to start working on redesigning our website.  Attendees at the 
Assembly/Convention will have an opportunity to express what they like 
and do not like about the current website, but if you have any feedback to 
give now, please email me at web@nynafg.com. Thank you. 
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